
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Facilities Notice 

 

 
Title:  Scheduled Power Outage 

 
 

Location:  Technology Enterprise Facility 
 

 

Description:   Facilities Management Electrical shop will be required to shut down the 
electricity in order to prepare for an electrical upgrade in the Technology 

Enterprise Facility. 
 

It is recommended that all electronic equipment, such as personal computers, 

facsimile machines, electronic and laboratory equipment be shut down and 
unplugged from power receptacles in order to avoid the risk of possible 

damage that could result from voltage fluctuations which may occur during 
this work.   

 
Please DO NOT unplug any telephone sets. 

 

 
Time frame:   Thursday, January 23, 2014 between 5:00 pm – 6:00 pm 

 
 

 

Facilities Management contact: Peter Robertson, Electrical Shop Head 
  

 
 

Email address:  peterar@uvic.ca 

 
 

 

Phone:  250-721-7607 
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